
STAFF CODE OF CONDUCT 
 
The Secretary of State is expected to issue a code as regards the conduct which is 
expected of qualifying employees of the authority under section 82 of the Local 
Government Act 2000.  Once the code is made, it will be deemed to be incorporated 
in the terms of appointment or conditions of employment of every qualifying 
employee.  The code will be set out in the constitution at such time as it is made by 
the Secretary of State. 
 
For further information about the staff code of conduct, please contact the Director of 
Legal & Governance on extension 2442 
 

 


